

Hoe Lane Ware, Herts SG12 9NX Tel: 01920 462210

Email: admin@presdales.herts.sch.uk

31st March 2023

Dear Parent/Carer/Student

Well done to all students on another successful term. Whilst it isn't the longest of terms, it is very intensive. I do hope that all students and staff get some quality time with their families over the next two weeks and are able to rest. Whilst I know Year 11 and 13 students will be spending time revising, ready for their exams which commence soon after our return, I would still urge them to balance your revision with down time so that you are fresh on your return to school.

PressTales

Please click here for the latest edition of PressTales.

Bar Mock Trial

Well done to our Year 12 students who were in the National Finals of the Bar Mock Trial last weekend. The team did themselves proud and although they did not win the overall title, Evelyn Youngman was given the award for Best Defence Witness from any school. Well done to all the students, and thank you to Mr Spurgeon who organises and coaches our team.

Canteen

Due to increasing costs, the prices in the school canteen will be going up with effect from 1st April. The new prices can be found on the school <u>website</u>.

Public Bus Survey - A request to share this from a group of parents

Campaign for Bengeo to Ware bus route: - If you are interested in shaping the future of our local bus network and improving travel options between Bengeo and Ware, please spend 5 minutes completing the following survey using the link below. The results will be kept anonymous and will be used to campaign the local council and bus companies for a new service that benefits our local community, with the support of our councillor, Ben Crystall. Thanks for taking the time to provide your valuable input. https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/MZ8QW8V

I wish you all a restful and enjoyable Easter break and safe travels for those going away.

Best wishes

Mr M Warren Headteacher



